PTC Meeting Minutes
Monday, September 18th, 2023

Good Day! We welcome all families to join us as we journey into this amazing new school year! 

Gentle Reminder: No dogs on the playground.

Who we are:
*Most Holy Rosary or MHR
*PTC or Parent Teacher Committee

We enjoyed meeting you at our hosted events: "Popsicles on the Playground" and "Coffee and Donuts". There is always more to come…we believe in enhancing and building a fun and welcoming community within our school. Please support us…you are also welcome to volunteer with us.

Did you know...there is a Box Tops App...where you can scan receipts to help generate funds that can support our school? Try this free app and select Most Holy Rosary School if possible.

Also, feel free to donate your bottles and cans at: Western Lights Bottle Return to the Most Holy Rosary School account.

We wish you wellness! 

Important Events:

-  Curriculum Night is for parents and guardians only (not students).  It is a chance to learn about what is being taught in your child’s classroom.  You will have the opportunity to sign up for a parent-teacher conference where you will be able to speak one on one with the teacher and support your child's academic journey. Happening: Thursday, September 28th 6:00 pm to 8:00 pm.

-  $1 donation from each student to dress down for a cause - ongoing and the themes will be announced. We support our community and beyond! 

-  Grandparent Luncheon is Friday, Oct. 13th. This is a sweet occasion.
Please submit your grandparent invite form and pre-stamped envelope to the school as soon as possible.

Requesting several volunteers to assist with the grandparent luncheon. Sign-up here:  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084DAAAF28A3F5C07-grandparents/150604246#/

-  We are kicking off the "Taste of Strathmore" (TOS)! This is a whole school involvement...fundraiser. When you receive your raffle tickets, please support by selling those tickets. In addition, we kindly ask that you consider volunteering in these areas: cook in our kitchen, bake at home, set-up, serve, and/or breakdown, for this lovely event.

Taste of Strathmore is twenty years strong. Come to the next TOS Meeting and learn all about it. Call the school office secretary to leave a message for the TOS planning committee. This event will be held on November 4th. Save the date...buy a ticket to attend.

Additionally…

-  MHR-PTC…will have a meet & greet BBQ next month...date and time to be announced!

-  There is a strong appreciation for our teachers and the staff. Throughout the year, please show your support by engaging with your classroom parent. Dates to be announced!

- Need more uniforms? Visit the MHR Uniform Closet...it's free...feel free.

We are here for you.

